
Mr. Roy A . Blount 
Vice Chairman 

August 14. 1969 

Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority 
Glenn Building 
Atlanta. Georgia 30303 

Dear· M.r . Blount: 

As Mayor Allen is out of the city, this will acknowledge 
your letter of August 11th, regarding a meeting to describe 
the tra.n it program. 

I will bring thi matter to Mr. Allen~s attention upon hi 
return to the ci.ty. 

AMM:lrd 

Sine rely, 

Mrs-. Ann M . Moses 
Executive Sec,:etary 

I 




